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-----Original Message----- 
From: Nelson, Chris  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 9:52 AM 
To:  
Subject: RE: [EXT] HP014-001 - No on Keystone XL 
 
Ms. Dumke, 
 
The SD PUC approved the certification of the Keystone XL pipeline on 
January 5, 2016.  In order to get current information on this issue I would 
refer you to the PUC's website containing all of the documentation on this 
certification process.  
https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-001.aspx . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 




